
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marjorie 
Sent: February 2, 2022 8:56 AM 
To: Planning Outside Email <Planning@cityofkingston.ca> 
Cc: Marc Seguin > 
Subject: 96 Yonge Street, Bakery file # D13-078-2021 

Hello — I am writing in regards to an Application for Permission at 96 Yonge Street (file # D13-078-
2021). 

Our house is located across the street/ around the corner at 101 Yonge Street. 

I am writing to say that we have always found the Portsmouth Tavern to be excellent neighbours, and 
the additional use of their building as a bakery (at the back) has been most welcome.  Both the tavern 
and the bakery augment the village characteristics of Portsmouth.   

I (we) wholly endorse this permission to allow the bakery as a stand-alone business together with the 
(legal non-conforming) tavern. 

Thank you for the notice and we look forward to continuing presence of the bakery in the 
neighbourhood. 

Marjorie Seguin 

101 Yonge Street 
Kingston, ON 
K7M 1E4 
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